KURE BEACH
Citizens Beach Protection Committee
February 10, 2009

The meeting was called to order at 3:30 PM at the Town Hall with the
following in attendance:

Sandy Cox, Chair Tony Gonsalves
Mike Bledsoe Phyllis Mojzis

Also attending: Jim Vatrt, Council Liaison

By motion made, seconded and carried the minutes of the January 6th
meeting were adopted.

By motion made, seconded and carried the agenda for the February 10th
meeting was adopted

OLD BUSINESS:

1. Sandy informed the committee as to what transpired at the January
15™ meeting with the department heads and council and there were
no further comments or discussion.

2. Sandy will sit in the P&Z meeting and convey our concerns re
balloons and signage and will report back to the committee.

3. Sandy reported the costs of purchasing magnets-

1500 @ $.54 or 1000 @ $.63
and the committee decided to rework a new one to include new
Ordinances. Phyllis will work on it and send it to the committee for
their input. We will vote on it and order them at the next meeting.

4. The committee decided to table the sign we have been discussing
until the sign people determine requirements, verbiage, etc. Sandy
will go to P & Z to let them know we have a sign interest. Sandy
also will check to see if any grants are available for our use with
the sign project.

5. Educational items were discussed- posters, pamphlets, magnets,
stressing the importance of the dunes and how we would display
them at the street festival

NEW BUSINESS:

1. We discussed the line items for our budget, adjusted requests
where needed and added line items as we saw fit. The budget
will be presented to council by April 1, 2009 and we will define



our projects and costs needed to support them at that time.

2. Jennifer O’Keefe was contacted regarding the ashtray giveaway
She told Sandy they ran out and would NOT be ordering more, She
is checking to see what promotional items and educational
information she can get for us.

3. Phyllis will check to see when any beach cleanups are scheduled for
2009 and will try to get everyone to coordinate them so they are
not duplicated.

4. The committee decided to ride the beach and research several
issues at one time. We will be meeting February 19" at 10AM at
N Avenue to note where sea oats are needed, where signs could be
placed, how far apart signs are needed, where sand fencing is
needed and to note any other beach issues.

5. A discussion came up about the committee taking on a sand fence
project at the dunes at the empty lots. Mike is going to talk with
Sonny and see what resources we can get from the town.

The meeting was adjourned at 5:00PM. The next scheduled meeting will
be March 3, 2009 at 3:30 PM at Town Hall.

Respectfully submitted,

Phyllis Mojzis



